
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Buffalo Public Schools will be providing the Child Nutri>on program for our students during the 
21-22 school year. 

Breakfast and lunch are free for all our students. The menu follows strict USDA guidelines to ensure a 
healthy meal for all students. If your child brings a lunch every day, they may take a piece of fruit, milk, 
and vegetable to enhance their meal brought to school from home. Minimally, students must take 3 
items and one is required to be a fruit or vegetable. If the student only wants an apple, they may place 
the other 2 sealed menu items into a designated Share Box. You can find the menu at BPS Menus 

Food allergy accommoda>ons will be made for your child by submiQng a script from a medical 
professional. 

Due to COVID health concerns, we are taking safety to the next level.  Food items that the student 
receives will be in uni>zed packaging to provide a safe environment for our students. Extra sani>za>on 
steps have been implemented. 

If you have any ques>ons or concerns you may contact the BPS food service Department at 816-3688. 

 

http://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=0603142256068325&page=menus

